
June 19, 2020 – Return To School Guidelines 
 
 
Sent on behalf of Lori Jeschke, Director of Education: 
  
Please see the following letter from Prairie Spirit School Division with regards to the Minister of 
Education release. 
  
https://www.spiritsd.ca/files/docs/2020-06-19-Letter-to-Prairie-Spirit-Families.pdf 
  
Thank you and have a wonderful weekend! 
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